June 27, 2024

Hello Members,

| wanted to inform you that | reached out to the Boeing Company this
past week to see if they would consider granting our members an O-Day
for July 5t, 2024.

The Company responded with a NO, business will be as usual on Friday,
July 5, 2024

On behalf of District 837 Staff, we would like to wish everyone a safe July
4™ holiday.

In Solidarity,
Fom =D Y
Tom Boelling

President Directing - Business Rep
IAMAW District 837

SEIU#1/jm




